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Welcome to a special edition of Your Holystone Update. Although the A19/A191

Holystone Improvement Scheme is complete, some remedial and snagging works
are being addressed next week. This update explains what will be happening.

At a glance

On the road:

Lane closures on Holystone Interchange on Monday, June 11 to Thursday, June 14
(9.30am to 3.30pm) and Friday, June 15 (8pm to midnight).

Walking and cycling:

Possible minor diversions at Holystone Interchange during week commencing
Monday, June 11.

Remedial works during w/c Monday, June ||

The A19/A191 Holystone Improvement Project was managed and delivered for North
Tyneside Council by its partner Capita.

Next week, the sub-contractor that widened Holystone Interchange will be carrying
out some remedial and snagging works:

Signage — Large signs indicating the lane to take will be installed on the A19
northbound and southbound offslips as well as the A186 (approaching from the Toby
Carvery). The sign poles are already in place and this work will install the signs
themselves.



Pedestrian guardrall — The connection points between the pedestrian guardrail and
the footpath are untidy and will be improved.

Crash barrier — The reflective signs at the ends of the crash barriers will be re-
secured and also reinstated where they are missing. In addition, gravel will be laid
where the barriers connect to the concrete surface.

Landscaping — There will be rotovating, topsoiling and reseeding works on: the inner
section of the roundabout; the location of the former satellite compound at
Murrayfields; and the grassed verge on the eastern side of the roundabout between
the A186 and A191 approaches. The sub-contractor will have responsibility for
ongoing maintenance for 12 months after these works.

All works listed above will take place during week commencing Monday, June 11
and may require off-peak (9.30am to 3.30pm) minor pedestrian diversions only.

Gullies — All the gullies at Holystone Interchange will be cleared and visually
inspected. There will be off-peak (9.30am to 3.30pm) lane closures on the
Interchange from Monday, June 11 to Thursday, June 14 to enable gully work on the
Interchange’s inner ring. Lane closures on the outer ring will take place from 8pm to
midnight on Friday, June 15 to minimise disruption to road users.

If you have any queries, please email: roads@northtyneside.gov.uk or Tel: (0191)
643 6500.
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